
Dear club, 
 
It has been a nice ‘break’ from swim club activities over the summer, sort of. With running the 
summer camp, there was little time for rest. But it sounds as though the summer camp was a 
huge success. 
 
The feedback from all parties has been positive abd glowing, to me, anyways. Special thanks 
goes to Coach Debbie and the assistants: Marina, Leah, Kim, and Farrah (I hope that I didnt 
miss anyone!). 
 
We are planning to open registration on September 1. So all marketing can be geared towards 
that date. Mark is looking to meet with the coaches to finalize class options before opening 
registration. 
 
 


